Welcome to VEROCEL VIEW

Although the number of key players in the safety-critical aerospace software market is relatively small,
the challenges they face are anything but that. Customer requirements, regulatory statutes and industry
standards undergo constant refinement, but the need for fail-safe software systems remains constant.

With this newsletter, Verocel hopes to engage the safety-critical software community in an informative
and purposeful manner, and welcomes your contributions and feedback.

Warm regards,
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George Romanski, President & CEO



